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Additional evidence submitted by Heather Smith 
 
 
 

The following five images/maps were all referenced and shown and/or described by Heather Smith 
during the 16th May 2023 Session on Matter 6a regarding ‘Site Selections – General Questions’. 
 
 
The five images are screenshots taken from the Severn Estuary Partnership’s Severn Vision project. 
 
(For clarity, the screenshots were cropped to remove the browser tabs, and then white margins added.) 
 
 
The Severn Vision partnership includes:  WWT, The Wildlife Trusts, RSPB, National Trust, CPRE, 
Salmon & Trout Association, Severn River Trust.  
 
 
The mapping content of the screenshots was accessed by going to 
https://severnestuarypartnership.org.uk/the-bristol-channel-and-severn-vision/  
 
then by following “Severn Vision website” to https://severnvision.org/ 
 
then by following “Map journal - Map collating data on the Severn Estuary - View the map” to  
https://somersetwt.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapJournal/index.html?appid=141a0f9ed2554f5687b938a23
a13a5c0 
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